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PALOMAR HEALTH
DEVELOPMENT, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING

The Second Regular Meeting of the Palomar Health Development, Inc., Board of Directors -
originally scheduled for Monday, November 14, 2022 — has been rescheduled. The new date,
time and location are:

MONDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2022
12:00 NOON
TO BE HELD VIRTUALLY

The agenda packet with virtual meeting information will be distributed the week of
December 5",

If you have any questions, please contact Tanya Howell, Corporate Secretary, Palomar Health
Development, Inc., at (760) 740-6383.
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